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                Spelling Bee News 

On  January 12th fourteen brave students 

took the stage for the SAC Spelling Bee.  

All of the participants did a great job.   

 

 

 

 

Congratulations go to Kaelee Washington and Abigail 

Clark, champion and runner-up of the 

Scranton Attendance Center Spelling 

Bee.  Both girls competed in the 

Osage County Bee held on January 

21st at the Burlingame High School. 

Fourth Grade Grandparent’s Day                       

and Wax Museum 

January 29th was a busy, yet wonderful day.  

The fourth grade wax museum was a great 

success and it was awesome to have so many 

guests in attendance.  They students were 

well prepared and learned a lot along the way 

about those who have helped make Kansas 

the great sunflower state. 

 

 

 

EAT SMART ---PLAY HARD 

On February 17th SAC students will travel to OAC for 

the opportunity to explore Body Venture.  This is a great 

opportunity for the students to learn about the im-

portance of making healthy food choices and being phys-

ically active.  The activity will also provide the students 

with a tour of the human body featuring engaging, expe-

riential educational activities.  SAC students will par-

ticipate in the activities during the morning sessions. 

Kansas State Assessments 

Third and fourth grade students will take the English 

Language Arts and the Math State Assessments.  This 

year there are two testing windows.  The math perfor-

mance task  and the multidisciplinary performance task 

will be administered prior to spring break with the       

assessment window opening February 16th.  The ELA 

and math assessments will be administered following 

spring break.  Each of these tests has four parts and 

students will take two at a sitting for a total of four 

testing sessions.  

To help students be most successful, they need plenty 

of rest, a good breakfast, and to be at school.   
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                          Lexia Super Stars!  

During the month of  January we 

added 11 students to our list 

of those working on lessons 

above grade-level and 7 having 

completed the Lexia program. 

Upcoming Events: 

Please be sure to mark your calendar with the following 

events. 

 February 2 - PTO at SAC 6:30 p.m. 

 February 4 -  OAC/SAC SITE Council Meeting at OAC 

6:00 p.m. 

 February 8 - 3rd Grade to Sheffel Clinic at TPAC 

 February 10 - BOE Meeting at DAC 6:00 p.m. 

 February 12 - Spring Pictures 

 February 15 - No School - Staff Development 

 February 17 - Body Venture at OAC 

 February 22-March 3 - Kansas State Assessments 

Please help 

students      

remember to 

bundle up in 

this cold 

weather. 

We are now over half way through the school year.  

Please check with your student to see if they 

need any of their supplies replenished. 


